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News from Pioneers 
 
 

Well done Pioneers you have had a fantastic first 
half term in Year 1.  We are really proud of you. 
 
We had great weather for our autumn walk and 
the children really enjoyed looking for signs and 
gathering leaves and seeds. Next half term our 
topic will be “Amazing Me” and we are hoping 
to have a magician in for a show to launch our 
topic. 
 
Enjoy your half term and many thanks for all 
your support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important dates 
 

22nd – 26th October – Half term 
29th October/1st November – Parents evening 

30th October – Movement & dance club 
starting 

7th, 14th & 21st November – Open days 
26th November – Inset day 
29th November – flu jabs 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Celebrations 

                                                                                                                          
Children with 100% attendance for this week are: 
Ajani, Zackariya, Raghubir, Seth, Alicia, Shanaya, Aryah, Nevaeh, Luca, Kian, Janae, Joshua, Jolie, Scarlett, 
Viktorija, Tabitha, Adrians, Aadi 
 
Hawra, Freya-Elaine, Selma, Temi, Zher, Talea, Jaiden, Melissa, Daniel, Lya, Blake, Adriana, Siyana, Khadija, 
Christopher, Dayna-Mai, Kayden, Izabelle, Jasmine 
Lovely hats/certificates have been presented to: 

Raghubir and Melissa 
 
 

News from Explorers 
 

We have enjoyed the ‘Three Little Pigs’ story.  
After half term our topic is ‘The Little Red Hen’ 
and ‘Bread’.  We will be making, tasting and 
sequencing how bread is made and will 
hopefully have a visit from a baker. 
 
Parents might like to look at free games on 
www.phonicsplay.co.uk, over the half term we 
use this in Explorers and it is cheap to sign up 
for year too for lots of fun games. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/

